
Newsletter Autumn 1

20.9.24

Happy Friday Everyone.

We have had another lovely week at school. You should receive a copy of the curriculum overviews so

you know what your child is learning at school during the Autumn Term.

School Attendance figures for the week beginning the 20th September are as follows.

Whole School- 95%

Reception- 98%

Year 1- 88%

Year 2- 99%

Year 3- 94%

Year 4- 93%

Please encourage your child to keep good attendance. Please contact school as soon as

possible if your child is absent. For the safety of all children - please inform school

directly if there are any changes to your child’s home time arrangements.

Home learning

Our expectations for learning at home is: (Year 1-4)

Children read 5 times a week.

Maths homework will be given out on a Friday and is due on a Thursday.

Spellings will be given out on a Friday and children will be tested on the following Friday.

Curriculum homework will be given out termly and children will complete a project on a topic.

On Thursday 26th September we will be raising money for Macmillan by having a Partnership Macmillan

Coffee Morning. 9-10am in Partnership 'Community Room' (Old ARP)

The PTA will be running 'Autumn Nights' discos in BPS and in BMS on Thursday 24th October after

school in each school. More information will be added to Class dojo.



Monday 23rd

September

Tuesday 24th

September

RWI Phonics workshop 9-9.30am

Wednesday 25th

September

Year 1, 2, 3, 4- PE with NUFC

Reception PE with Mrs Barber

Reception and Year 3/4 Forest Schools with Mrs Mitchell

After School club- Computing or cheerleading

Flu immunisation team in school.

Thursday 26th

September

Year 1, 2, 3, 4- PE with Mrs Robinson

Macmillan Coffee Morning in Partnership Community Room BMS 9-10am

Friday 27th

September

Whole School- Singing.

Year 4 Sycamore Gap school trip with Year 5, 6 and 7 (letters to follow with

further information).

Monday 30th

September

Tuesday 1st

October

Wednesday 2nd

October

Year 1, 2, 3, 4- PE with NUFC

Reception PE with Mrs Barber

Reception and Year 1/2 Forest Schools with Mrs Mitchell

After School club- Computing or cheerleading

Thursday 3rd

October

Year 1, 2, 3, 4- PE with Mrs Robinson

Friday 4th

October

Whole School- Singing

From Mrs Powell.
Interim Headteacher


